

February 29, 2016

To whom it may concern,

I had the honor of being a member of the Aquatics Code Review Council for the City of Alexandria during this past year. The Council was led under the direction of Michelle Howard and consisted of both executives from swimming pool management companies as well as members of several industry associations.

During the course of these meetings we had the opportunity to review the existing health code, as it relates to swimming pools, and discuss many of the items that should be changed and / or updated. The items currently being proposed for change were discussed at length by members of the Council and recommendations for changes were made by the group.

I fully support the changes to the City of Alexandria Aquatics Health Code and urge the City Council to adopt them as presented. Should you feel the need to reach me with questions or concerns, please feel free to do so at any time.

Sincerely.

Steven Terapane

President

Guardian Aquatics, Inc.

703-485-9550